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Dog Regulation 2013
Shire of Halls Creek Dogs Local Law 2015
2024/25 Dog and Cat Registrations
In the September Ordinary Council Meeting, Council resolved to waive charges for dog and cat registrations for the registration year 1 November 2024 to 30 October 2025.
The community is encouraged to take advantage of this resolution and register all their pets, without charge.
Free registration has commenced, please come to Shire Front Office desk and register all your pets.
Please note that the WA Dog Regulations 2013 and the Cat Regulations 2012 prescribe a fine for owners with unregistered pets.


Susan Leonard
Chief Executive Officer
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